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Whilst the Year 6s have been on camp, we have been enjoying being the oldest 

children in the school and have been excellent role models for the younger children. 

This week in English we have begun writing our stories based on our class book Sky 
Song. As we are nearing the end of Year 5, we have been focusing on applying all 
the skills we have learnt.  
 
In Maths this week we have been learning about volume, looking at how to calculate 
the volume of cubes and cuboids using the formula l x w x h and exploring capacity, 
estimating and measuring in ml.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our project learning, we have been finding out about Inuits and writing 

information texts. Next week will find out the Mayan people and make comparisons. 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Complete Mathletics homework 

• Read at least five times a week 
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